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Where does the construction and real estate industry stand today in our region? Has it 
recovered? 
 

Recovery is probably not the right word to use for it. We are definitely seeing an improvement from where 
we were a few short years ago.  It’s been a bumpy road coming out of the Great Recession but, thankfully, 
there is more work out there and confidence building in the industry as consumer spending increases and 
unemployment decreases.   

What notable projects has Coastal Engineering Co., Inc. recently completed or have in the 
pipeline? 
 

We have been fortunate in that we are well diversified, having worked in most building sectors that 
dominate our region, both public and private.  In the public sector, we are currently involved in projects for 
a number of Cape Cod municipalities, including:  a boat ramp for the Town of Barnstable, construction 
administration for the Town of W Tisbury Police Station Addition and marine infrastructure improvements 
for the Town of Harwich. In the private sector, we are working on the design for the reconstruction of the 
Cape Cod Bible Alliance Church in Brewster.  We also have a number high profile projects on the horizon, 
so things are looking up. 

What trends are changing the industry? 
 

Computer technology and automation has been a big game changer over the past decade.  With the 
proliferation of smart phones and tablet devices, communication and instant transfer of information has 
changed the way we do things in every aspect of our business.   

What are the biggest challenges facing the industry? 
 

Availability of skilled workers, globalism, and commoditization of services to name a few, along with the 
ever changing burdens of the regulatory environment that can delay projects and drive up costs.  Access to 
capital is another challenge. Although the Fed’s “Easy Money” policy has provided liquidity to the market, 
restraints on lending and access to capital are still an issue and a challenge for project developments. 

What do you see in the future of the industry? 
 

Development of new materials, trends toward more sustainability in the building environment, energy 
conservation and living building technology. Use of automation, computer controls and monitoring systems 
will also dramatically change the way we design, build and operate our buildings. New technologies will 
enable the reinvention of buildings and infrastructure, with increased use of pre-manufactured modules and 
engineered materials. New modeling systems will allow for more efficient designs and monitoring of 
installed building systems to lower energy demand and life cycle costs. 


